
 
This project that the Commander and President are working on 
together is located on the VAMC grounds in Omaha and is a place 
where family members stay for free while their veteran is receiving 
medical care at the hospital.  
 
You can donate to their special project in the following ways: 

• VFW: send checks to VFW Department of Nebraska—write Fisher 
House in the memo and send to VFW Department HQs at PO Box 
4552, Lincoln, NE 68504. 

• Auxiliaries: send checks to Department of Nebraska VFW  
Auxiliary, earmarked Fisher House, and send to Department 
Treasurer Sandee Bellows at 745 K Street, Pawnee City, NE 68420. 


